
MARYBOROUGH CITY COUNCIL

6 November, 2002

The Secretary
Joint Standing Committee on Migration
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Please address all Dear Sir,
correspondence to:

Re: Finding Skilled Migrants

Your letter of 14 October, in relation to the above matter, received
Council’s consideration at its Meeting held on 5 November, 2002.

In response to your request for comments in relation to the matter of
“Finding Skilled Migrants”, Council advises as follows:-

1. That Council considers that before the matter of finding skilled
Migrants is addressed, your Committee should be ensuring that
Australia’s Youth have the opportunity to enter into apprenticeships
which will result in Australia having access to trained tradesmen
when needed.

2; That to assist with the employment of apprentices, Council
considers that the Federal Government should be providing
subsidies to prospective employers.

Yours faithfully,

P.L. Cochrane,
ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

AGruiPk~eto 1/va

MARYBOROUGH
QUEENSLAND

Contact:

Telephone:

Our Ref:

Your Ref:

Date:

Cr. A.J. Brown
4190 5884
TLS 13/150/01 0210180062

Chief Executive Officer
Maryborough City Council
P0 Box 110
Maryborough OLD 4650

Administration Centre:
431-433 Kent Street

Telephone: (07) 4190 5800

Fax: (07) 4123 1470

Email:
councii@maryborough.qld.gov.au

A.B.N. 97 679 827 035

3. That the implementation of the above suggestions
reducing the current level of Australia’s unemployed

would assist in
youth.
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